Robert Brown

—_—
-~~From: Rodd Monts <rmonts@aclumich.org>
Sent: Monday, January 27, 2020 10:51 AM
To: BOPC BOPC

Subject: Facial Recognition Policy Updated

Dear Board of Police Commissioners,

It is my understanding that there are proposed policy updates on facial recognition under your review. Please share a
copy with me via email, and with the public, by placing the proposed policy on your website several days in advance of
the next BOPC meeting, and before any vote on the matter.

Thank you in advance for your transparency and commitment to proper oversight.

Rodd Monts

Campaign Outreach Coordinator

American Civil Liberties Union of Michigan

2966 Woodward Ave. Detroit MI 48201

(Offices in Detroit, Grand Rapids and Lansing)
313.578.6830 (0) | 313.574.6153 (¢) | rmonts@aclumich.org
(Pronouns He, Him)
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